
Minutes of a meeting of the Planning Committee of Aldington and Bonnington 

Parish Council held on Monday 4th December 2023 at 7:15pm in Aldington 

Village Hall, Roman Road, Aldington. 

Present: Councillors; S Wagstaff (Chairman), R Boulding, L Guy, P Hannabuss and 

J Weatherall. 

In attendance: Peter Setterfield PSLCC, Parish Clerk 

Also present: Cllr L Harman 

175. Apologies for absence: 

Cllr H Stebbings. 

176. Declarations of Interest: 

There were no declarations of interest. 

177. Planning application PA/2023/1955 – Land to the West of Sellindge Substation, 

Sellindge – Installation of a drainage spur to connect the approved grid stability 

facility surface water drainage infrastructure to an existing drainage ditch. 

Resolved: The Parish Council have considered the proposals and wish to 

make the following observations on the application. It is understood that the 

existing drainage ditch drains into the East Stour River which passes under 

Church Lane. This being the case any increase in flow has the potential to 

exacerbate the already know flooding issues on Church Lane by the railway 

bridge. 

 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7:25pm.   


